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Please make sure the department of human services if funded for our disabled 

population. My grandson, who my husband  and I are raising, has ADHD and 

Asperger's. He has been tremendously helped by Deschutes County Mental health 

and organizations such as CODSN. We need these organizations to help those less 

fortunate than us (unfortunate through no fault of their own) 

Sincerely, 

Marion Huxley, RN 


